Delegation Request

Ben Geselbracht, Vice-Chair, Nanaimo Recycling Exchange, has requested an appearance before Council.
The requested date is July 23, 2018.

The requested meeting is:
cow

Presenter’s Information:
City: Nanaimo

Province: BC

Bringing a presentation: Yes

Details of Presentation:

Ben Geselbracht, Vice-Chair, Nanaimo Recycling Exchange, to provide an update on next steps for the
organization and information for council and public consideration.



